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Dear Director, 
 
Please help to protect these animals. If these allegations are true, something needs to be done. 
To treat any animal in such a way, for the sake of sport and profits, is pathetic in this day and age 
and I for one do not want to support a government that turns a blind eye to this kind of 
behaviour. 
 
Thank you, 
Danielle 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Danielle Stokes 
 


